
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TCS/GEN/038/2023-24                                                                                                    Date: 02-11-2023                                                                                      

 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: UNITY IN DIVERSITY - التنوع في الوحدة 

 

CIRCULAR: MINDLER APTITUDE TEST (GRADE 9 to 12) 

 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

We trust this communication finds you in excellent health and high spirits. Our institution has 

undertaken an effort to equip our students with the essential knowledge and perspectives required to 

make informed choices regarding their academic and professional paths. 

 

We are delighted to inform you about the introduction of the Mindler Aptitude Test for students in 

grades 9 to 12. 

 

We are confident that this test will play a significant role in guiding students through the important 

decisions that lie ahead. The test has been meticulously crafted to empower our students to - 

 Grade 9 & 10 students choose their streams for grade 11. 

 Grade 11 & 12 students select their career paths. 

 

The Mindler Aptitude Test is a scientifically conducted assessment with an impressive accuracy 

rate of 97%. It is meticulously designed to be fully unbiased, ensuring that the results are a true 

reflection of each student's abilities and aptitudes. Moreover, this test aims to provide our students 

with enhanced clarity and self-awareness, which are crucial in making informed academic and career 

decisions. 

 

Details of the Mindler Aptitude Test: 

 Location: School Premises 

 Cost: AED 100 per student 

 

We kindly request your support and participation in this valuable opportunity for your child's future.  

 

By participating in the Mindler Aptitude Test, you are investing in their academic and career 

success.  

 

Thank you for your continued support in nurturing the growth and development of our students.  

 

Regards, 

 
 
 
 
Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

PRINCIPAL 
 


	Regards,

